
DELANO KINDRED 2021 Contact Committee Report 

Again this year, the Contact Committee responded to a multitude of questions, all 

of which were received via the Kindred’s website “Contact Us” feature. Most 

were genealogy or membership questions and were answered directly via the 

website email address, but some posed interesting questions about who is related 

to whom that I could not answer simply by referencing Muriel’s Delano Kindred 

genealogy database. Those were forwarded to Muriel Cushing and/or George 

DeLano for their invaluable assistance and astounding knowledge of Delano 

genealogy. Their assistance is greatly appreciated. 

Respectfully submitted, 

George (“Terry”) Delano (gdelano2000@yahoo.com) 
Chair, Contact Committee 


